
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Cannon Car Cruiser Club 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

The Cannon Cruisers Car Club is asking to borrow traffic cones and 

barricades for their car cruise on July 30, 2021. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to allow the Cannon 

Cruisers Car Club to borrow traffic cones and barricades for their car 

cruise on July 30, 2021 as recommended by the Public Works 

Commission. 


